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Hi there,
Speight’s has proudly launched the Speight’s Brewery Environment Fund for another year, with the closing date for applications now extended to Monday 2 May 2011.

The Fund is an annually contestable pool of money available for environmental projects within Dunedin City Council’s boundaries, with preference given to initiatives concerning the preservation and protection of local water resources. 

Some of the past recipients include:

· The Hawksbury Logoon Inc 

· Dunedin Royal Forest and Bird Protection Society

· Orokonui Eco-Sanctuary

· The Dunedin Royal Forest and Bird Protection Society 

· Fish & Game NZ - Owhiro Stream Enhancement
· The Yellow-Eyed Penguin Trust 
You can apply now by completing the form on our website, www.speightsfund.co.nz - or downloading a pdf application pack and emailing it to applications@speightsfund.co.nz. Over $55,000 is currently up for grabs this year.
Where does this money come from?

· Speight’s contributes an annual base sum of $25,000 to The Fund

· An additional $20,687 was leftover from last year’s Fund
· Finally, the remaining $9,628 comes from donations received for water taken from the Speight’s Brewery spring-water tap, and the money made from the sale of reusable water bottles at the Speight’s Brewery Tour store.
Speight’s has always had a strong connection with the natural environment and those that enjoy it respectfully and responsibly. We hope The Fund will reinforce this relationship and make Dunedin proud that our brewery is part of their city. 

More information about The Fund can be found at www.speightsfund.co.nz.
Good on ya mate!
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